
 

 

 

 

 

Langley First School 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

We would like to try and reduce the number of slips to be returned to 

school by asking you to complete this permission slip to cover all local 

visits.  By local visits we mean places that we can walk to with the 

children, not requiring any transport, for example the local library. 

 

We will of course continue to inform parents of events happening in 

school. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

T Jones 

Headteacher 

 

I give permission for my child______________________ Class____ to 

go on all local visits during the academic year 2015-2016 

 

Signed______________________________ Date___________ 

 

 
 

 


